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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

For geography children will be looking at different continents and the 
memorable landmarks within them. Children are also learning about free-
standing structures in our DT unit ‘Bridges’. To aid their learning we have 
organised a visit to The London Eye, which will be an extremely valuable 
experience for the children. Children will have the opportunity to travel across 
a bridge and see how well free-standing structures such as the London Eye and 
the Golden Jubilee bridge work in person, prior to later creating their own 
structures in class.  

All Year 2 classes will be visiting the London Eye on Wednesday 1st February 
2023. 

We will be leaving school at 9:15am and returning at approximately 2.30pm. 

Children must to come to school by 9.00am for registration and will be ready to 

collect at 3:15pm as usual.  Children will need to take a packed lunched with 

them in a rucksack labelled with their name. All year 2 children are entitled to 

a free packed lunch from school but we must know in advance. Please indicate 

below if you would like a packed lunch to be provided. If you are providing 

your child with a packed lunch, please ensure it does not contain any products 

containing nuts or any fizzy drinks. Children will be required to wear school 

uniform and any rain wear if required. They will also need to wear comfortable 

shoes.  
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We will be travelling by public transport and all government guidelines will be 
followed when using public transport and public spaces. Adults will all wear face 
masks and children will be allowed to wear face masks if they wish to. Hands 
will be washed or sanitised when and where possible. The London Eye will take 
responsibility to ensure that the visit is Covid-19 safe once we are inside the 
pods. 

To ensure that the children have a safe trip, we would like some parents or 
carers to accompany us and take responsibility for a small group of children. If 
you are selected to support us and then withdraw, we will have to cancel the 
visit for the children without refunds as a result of the school having limited 
time to find a replacement. Due to financial constraints on the school budget, 
we now do not have enough school staff to use for school visits, so please 
ensure you are definitely available before volunteering. 

The visit will cost £14 per child and children are not allowed to take any 
spending money. All payments will need to be made via PARENTPAY. Please fill 
out the consent form below and return it to the class teacher as soon as 
possible before 24.01.23. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Regan, 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Please cut here and return the slip below 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Educational Visit to London Eye on Wednesday 1st February 2023 
 

Child’s name:     ____ Class: _______    

I give permission for my child to attend the visit to London Eye and have paid 
£14 via Parent Pay      

I would like to order a free school packed lunch       Yes                 No   

If needed, I can accompany the class on this visit     Yes                 No   

Signed:       Parent/Carer   Emergency Contact:  _________    


